
 

 

  

10th February 2022  

  

  

  

  

  

Dear Parent/Carer  

  

During the Summer Term, Class 2 are planning a trip to Filey.  

  

The visit will take place on Thursday 14th July 2022.  We will be leaving school by coach in the 

morning at 9.15am and arriving back at school at approximately 4.15pm.  

  

The overall cost of the visit, including travel and insurance will be £20.00.  We are informing you 

well in advance so payments towards the trip can be made in installments if preferred.  

  

The Education Reform Act (1988) states that you are under no obligation to contribute towards 

any school visit, however if insufficient funds are received we will have no option but to cancel the 

arrangements.  We must stress that being unable to make a contribution towards the visit will not 

affect your child’s right to attend.   

  

 I wanted to give you some more information about the day itself.    

  

1. Children can wear their own clothes (t-shirt and shorts with sweatshirt/cardigan would 

be ideal).  Please also make sure children have a waterproof coat/jacket.  

  

2. Please supply sun cream for your child and place this in their back pack.  On the day of 

the trip please can you also apply sun cream to your child in the morning before school (even if 

it isn’t sunny). School will re-apply their sun cream in the afternoon, (unless you require a 

specific cream for your child due to allergies).   

  

3. Children will wear a school baseball cap (with school logo) so they can be identified 

easily.  A hat from home will not be required.  

  

4. A small backpack with a packed lunch in a disposable bag and a bucket and spade (that will 

fit in the bag) would be appropriate.  

  

5. Children may bring £2.50 for an ice cream (in a named envelope) on the day.  These will be 

collected by the group leaders.  

  

We will be setting off at 9.15 am approx and will return to school at approx 4.15pm dependent on 

traffic.  If we are going to be later than 4.15pm we will notify you by text.  

  

If your child has any medical conditions can you please complete a medical form (available from 

the office).  If your child suffers from travel sickness can you please give your child a tablet 

before they arrive at school which will also last for the return trip. 

  

Many thanks.  

  

Mrs Smith 

Teacher 
 
 


